
Building Copmmunity, Enriching Lives 

 

 

5th November 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Over the next couple of weeks, we have a few events taking place where it would be very helpful for 

us to know the attendance numbers. Please could you return the slip below to the office asap so we 

can ensure that appropriate arrangements are in place. 

Wednesday 7th November 

Remembrance workshop – paint a poppy. Parents and friends are invited to come to school at 2.30pm 

(with a plastic bottle!) and paint a poppy to go on the collage that our pupils are creating. 

Thursday 8th November  

Book Fair in the school hall at 3.10pm – one day only! There will be a wide range of books all costing 

£2.50 to take away on the day. Cash or card payments accepted.  For more information on the books 

available go to www.booksforbugs.co.uk 

Friday 9th November 

Remembrance Worship in St Laurence Church 2.30 pm 

Monday 12th November 

Parents information session - Expectations in the English Curriculum 6 – 7 pm in the school hall. 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need - Swift class will be holding a cake sale and pupils can come to school in their own 

clothes – especially something spotty – to help raise funds for Children in Need. 

Sunday 18th November 

Gloucester Lantern Parade: Children will process with our lanterns between 4 and 5 pm from the 

Cathedral and will return to the Cathedral for a carol concert at 5 pm. This will last about 40 minutes. 

Details on where to meet etc. to follow. We need at least 30 children to carry the lanterns! 

Thank you for your support with all these events. 

Yours sincerely, 

Penny Howard 

Headteacher 

 

Name (s) ……………………………………………………………………… 

We will be attending: 

Poppy Painting Wednesday 7th November -   2.30 pm         Yes/No  

Parents Information Evening Monday 12th November- 6.00 pm    Yes/No 

My child/children ………………………………………………. will be attending 

the Lantern Parade Sunday 18th November at 4.00 pm.             Yes/No 

www.booksforbugs.co.uk

